
Dear Chair Klemin and the members of the Judiciary Committee, 

 

I urge a “Do Not Pass” on HRC 3013.  

 

I have been married to my wife for 16 years and we have build a beautiful life together, raising our 

two girls and being a part of our community. I’ve seen firsthand how same-sex marriage has 

provided crucial rights and protections. It ensures we have the legal recognition to make medical 

decisions, share benefits, and secure our family’s future. Same-sex marriage isn’t just about love—

it’s about fairness and equality, giving us the same rights as any other couple to build and protect 

our lives together. 

 

I urge a “Do Not Pass” on HRC 3013 

 

Thank you for your time, consideration, and service to our state, 

Tiffany Craigo 

Beach, ND. 

 


